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28th December 2018 26th November, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Squirrels’ Nativity 

 

 

The children have been practising songs and learning the story of the Nativity. 

 

We will be performing to parents on Friday 13th December at around 9:15am.  The 

performance will last for approximately 45 minutes.  Our lovely family workers will be 

providing refreshments afterwards.  We hope that you will join us. 

 

If you have any questions please speak to a member of staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Years Team 
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